
Mr. Robert E. Gentry
Associate Vice President
University of Wisconsin
1752 Van Hise Hall
Madlson. Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bob:

AprU 10. 1974 263-2831

Regarding the proposed changes in the NSF Institutional Pa.tent Agree­
ment we fif1(1 only two questions to pose.

1. At the top of page :2 in relation to sllowing that a bona fide effort
was made without success to·illterest other organiZations in
licensing; 1. e. other than the inventors or other parties in interest.
what would be the time frame for such efforts jf in fact the inventors
were "ready" to go and thai: if appears the pUblic interest would best
be served by getting the appatatus into the m~rl<:etquickly?

2. On page .2 under item 6: If the second senten<;eof VIII.g. is deleted
what duty is there to keep tbeapplication aliV'ein the Patent Office
after notification to the Foundati<m absent a responsefr6m them
requesting transfer of rights? .

If you bave any questions On the above please call me. I plan to he in
WS$b.ington next week and if there is any ad"antagein talking to Jesse
L/J.skel'l I would be pleased to do so.

Very truly your$.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel

HWB:rw

bc--Rosten & Woerpel


